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St. Kizito Updates
St. Kizito just completed the first semester of 2008. Computer teacher, Denis 
Mwa recently updated 4 Oneworld on the progress of his Senior Three class. 
These students chose Information Computer Technology (ICT) as one of their 
elective classes. At the start of the semester only 4 out of 31 had some 
computer knowledge and 21 students said that they were unable to do anything 
on the computers.

Denis reports that, now, they all can perform basic operations on the computer,  
using Microsoft word,  Excel and Internet Explorer and says, “I do consider 
this a success for the project.” He intends to cover Microsoft Access,  Power 
Point, and Webpage Design next term. This will leave the topics of computer 
networking and maintenance for the final term of 2008.

Currently St. Kizito students are enjoying a break. Semester II will begin on the 
19th of May.
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Are you 4 Oneworld?
Your financial contribution is essential  to educate, inspire and empower 
the students at the St. Kizito School in Uganda.

4 Oneworld needs your help to meet the $70,000 goal for computer 
literacy through 2010. The current donations received since 2006 total 
$58,413!

www.4oneworld.org/donate or PO Box 51304 Kalamazoo, MI 49005 

Thank you for your support!
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Sponsor a Student Today
St. Kizito students pay tuition every semester to attend
school. Most of the students receive financial aid through non-profit 
organizations or the Catholic church.

Tuition is $200 per semester for boarding students and $100 for
day students. Contact tara@4oneworld.org to educate, inspire and 
empower a deserving student today!


